
 

 
Notice of AGM Wednesday 26th September 2018 

Learning and Development Centre, Calderdale Royal Hospital 
Plus 

GMC Liaison Officer “How to keep out of trouble” 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 

As a break from the format of previous AGMs, where the AGM has been tagged onto a 
regular LMC committee meeting, Calderdale LMC would like to be able to report back to its 
constituents on its activities over the previous 12 months in greater detail. We feel it very 
important that the LMC shares with practices where and how their levies are being used 
currently and how we hope to represent you in the future. 
 
In order to make the evening of greater value, the LMC have asked our local GMC Liaison 
Officer to present a short interactive session which would additionally contribute towards 
CPD/Appraisal.  
 
Programme 
6.30pm Sandwiches and registration 
7.00pm AGM 

o Chair report: The shape of Calderdale LMC in the future 
o Secretary’s report: Our successes and challenges for last year 
o Financial report: How the LMC has spent your levies 
o Sessional Representative: My first year 

8.00pm        “How to keep out of trouble” 
         Ian Wilson, GMC Liaison Officer 
9.00pm        Close 
 
Please RSVP to Tracy.Worrall@gp-b84012.nhs.uk 
 
I hope you will be able to join us for the AGM. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Seema Nagpaul 
Chair Calderdale LMC 
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